[image: ]





Dear Parents and Carers,
Thank you for your patience regarding our Nursery provision in September. Following looking at our own setting and how we can put the guidance into place we will be offering:
15 hour Nursery Provision 9.00 - 12.00.
During the current pandemic we are trying to arrange the best possible way to avoid large groups of people so please do not come onto the school site before 8.55 a.m.
For children with 30 hours entitlement their session will be 12.00 - 2.50.
To help us during the current pandemic we would appreciate if you could pick your child up promptly at this time to enable our children from the rest of the school to leave in smaller groups and once again, to prevent large gatherings of people.
Once the pandemic is over the pick-up time will return to 3.00.
Many of you have asked if we will be continuing Community Powers. Miss Dick and I are just finalising numbers and will be in touch.
Looking forward to seeing you all in September.
Best Wishes,
Belinda Athey – Headteacher.
Miss Dick and Mrs Marsden.
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